THARNK YOU

Dear ASCM-APICS Inland Empire Chapter # 112,

I am writing to express my gratitude to you for choosing me as a recipient of the ASCM-
APICS Inland Empire Chapter #112 Ben Schlussel Supply Chain Management
Scholarship for the academic year 2022-2023. It is a great honor to be a part of this

program that will help me finish my last semester strong here at Cal State San
Bernardino.

I went back to school at 39 years of age after deciding owning a small construction
company was something I did not want to do for the rest of my life. By awarding me The
ASCM-APICS Inland Empire Chapter #112 Ben Schlussel Supply Chain Management
Scholarship you have lightened my financial burden and given me a piece of mind
knowing I do not have to pick up every available overtime shift. These funds will be put
towards covering all my graduation costs. Because of what you have done for me, I can
make possible what I thought was impossible for myself and graduate from Cal State San
Bernardino in Business Administration with a supply chain concentration.

My family and I are forever grateful for the generosity you have shown me and can only
hope to one day be in the position to help students achieve their goals just as you have
helped me become closer to mine. Thank you once again, and I will continue to strive for
excellence and be a proud member of the ASCM-APICS Inland Empire Chapter #112
Ben Schlussel Supply Chain Management Scholarship society.

Sincerely,

Joseph Minnis
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THANK YOU

Dear ASCM-APICS Inland Empire Chapter #112,

I am truly, incredibly grateful you have considered me for The ASCM-APICS Inland
Empire Chapter #112 Ben Schlussel Supply Chain Management Endowed Scholarship
Fund for the 2022-2023 academic year. I am very honored to have been awarded
something like this and it is really, greatly appreciated.

I have always had an immense interest in pursuing a career in Supply Chain
Management. This scholarship will be of great help in helping me achieve my goals and I

will be sure to put your funds to great use. I plan to pay for tuition and textbooks that my
courses require.

Once again, thank you so much for your generosity. Awards like this one really help
students and make them feel rewarded for their hard work. While I am receiving this

award through your generosity, I also feel like my hard work and perseverance is being
rewarded. Once again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Minh Son Xa
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